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SEARCH-OUT™

Cockroach Killer

KILLS COCKROACHES
COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Guarantee: Boric Acid  64.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 19383 - PEST CONTROL PRODUCT ACT

FOR USE IN: Apartments, hotels, food handling establishments,
factories, restaurants, schools, and commercial buildings.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET CONTENTS:     LITRES

NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH
Div. of NCH Canada Inc.

245 Orenda Road
Brampton, Ontario L6T 1E7

Toronto * Montreal * Vancouver * Calgary * Moncton

Read entire label before using this product.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Squeeze a small amount of SEARCH-OUT
directly into cracks and crevices, conduits, motor housings
and electrical switch boxes, garbage rooms, lavatories, floor
drains (to sewer entries and vestibules), in offices, locker
rooms, garages, mop closets and storage (after canning and
bottling).  Apply to baseboard areas and around water pipes,
surfaces behind and beneath sinks, lockers, pallets, and
similar areas where insects hide or through which they may
enter.

FOOD AREA APPLICATION LIMITED TO CAREFUL CRACK AND CREVICE
TREATMENT ONLY.  Includes area for receiving, storage, packing
(canning, bottling, wrapping, boxing), enclosed processing



systems (mills, dairies, edible oils, syrups).

NOTE: Any powder visible after application must be brushed
into cracks and crevices, or removed.  Cars should be taken to
avoid depositing the product onto surfaces which are exposed
or introducing the material into the air.  Avoid contamination
of food or food processing surfaces.  In food processing
plants, food service establishments and restaurants, apply
only when plant is not in operation.  Remove all food and food
packaging material before treatment.  Cover all food
processing surfaces and thoroughly clean with potable water
before resuming operation.

PRECAUTIONS: HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED.  WASH THOROUGHLY AFTER
HANDLING.  Apply only in areas inaccessible to children and
pets.  DO NOT USE in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill, or
aged persons are confined.  Wear respirator when applying
SEARCH-OUT.  Avoid contact with skin.  Keep out of eyes. 

FIRST AID: If swallowed: DO NOT induce vomiting.  Obtain
medical attention or call a poison control centre immediately. 
In case of eye contact, rinse with plenty of cold water.  If
irritation persists, consult a physician.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Store in a cool, dry place.  Do not
contaminate water, food, or feed by storage or disposal. 

1. Thoroughly empty the contents of the container into the
application device. 

2. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.
3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial

requirements.
4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted

product, and the cleanup of spills, contact the
Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offense under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
See Material Safety Data Sheet for more information.



To reorder: call TOLL FREE: 1-800-268-0838

NOT INTENDED FOR HOUSEHOLD USE OR RESALE

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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